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-SERCO Laboratories.-Inc. License No. 22-16447-02
ATTH: Christopher Jones, Ph.D.
1931 West County Road C2
St. Paul _, MN' 55113 !

-Gentl emen:

This refers to a telephone inquiry conducted on January 23, 1991.

The inquiry was an examination of activities conducted under your license
as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance of the Commission's
rules and regulations and with the conditions of your license. The- 3

: inquiry consisted of discust 'ons with you and Rose Pankratz of my staff. '

No violations were identified. ,

if you have any questions regarding this inquiry, you may contact Rose Pankratz .

Lat (708):790-S500.

Sincerely,*
<

R. J._Caniano, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section 2
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